
FPA Pandemic Plan 

(Downtown & Shannon Forest Campuses) 

Effective 1/3/22 
 

First Presbyterian Academy (FPA) will continue to follow recommendations from 

the CDC/DHEC with regard to COVID and COVID variants. 

 

• K5 - 12th Grade students that test positive will be required to isolate for 5 

days. They can return to school on day 6, but will be required to wear a 

mask for 5 additional days upon their return.  

 

• K5 - 12th Grade students that have been exposed to a positive case will be 

required to isolate for 5 days.  They can return on day 6, but will be 

required to wear a mask for 5 additional days, as long as the student 

remains symptom free; testing is optional. 

 

• K2 - K4 Preschool students that have tested positive OR have been exposed 

will be required to isolate for 10 days. They may return to school on day 11 

and will not be required to wear a mask. 

 

• For students that cannot isolate away from a parent or guardian that has 

tested positive, the student's quarantine period will begin on day 6 of the 

parent’s illness. 

 

• FPA supports any parent's decision to keep their child at home for the 

entire 10-day quarantine period to avoid masking requirements.  

Attendance totals will be adjusted so that the student will not suffer any 

consequences for remaining home.  
 


